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NRC Announcement 

May 11, 2011 - Policy: Cooperation With a House Energy and Commerce Committee Investigation  
 
The House Committee on Energy and Commerce is conducting an investigation pertaining to the pending 
license application for construction of a high-level waste repository at Yucca Mountain, Nevada.   The 
agency takes this opportunity to remind employees that they always have the right to communicate with 
Congress and we, of course, always encourage employees to cooperate with congressional requests.  
Please see the incoming letter from the Committee requesting employee cooperation with the 
investigation.  

Contacts:  Patricia Hirsch, Assistant General Counsel for Legal Counsel, Legislation, and Special Projects, 
301-415-1607, or Amy Powell, Associate Director for Congressional Affairs, 301-415-1673. 

--------------------------------------  

If you have difficulty accessing a Web link in this announcement, contact the NRC Announcement 
Coordinator, Beverly Martin, ADM/DAS, 301-492-3674. 
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